
Subject: Re: The VeriThin Dix
Posted by JackW on Wed, 12 May 2021 19:33:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

In my original post of this watch, the engraving on the back has been solved. 

I tried to get an article published in the NAWCC Bulletin, but after several back and forths with the
editor, I've decided to self publish. Not that a whole lot of people will see it having taken this route.

 https://sometimetospare.wordpress.com/2021/04/23/the-watch-o
f-lieutenant-colonel-w-a-marshall/

Unlike the Ellie Goldstein watch, efforts to contact the family were discouraged by the Marshall
family friend I became acquainted with.

Enjoy!
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